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Comments from Camden Cycling Campaign

We represent the interests of cyclists living or working in or travelling through the Borough of Camden. We 

have no comments about the design of the proposed development but we are concerned about the 

construction impact on the adjacent roads.

Agar Place forms a quiet link between the cycle track leading to and from Stratford Villas and the protected 

cycle lanes on St Pancras Way and Royal College Street. In addition, there is a cycle lane on Agar Grove in 

front of the development site. It is important that the safety of cyclists should not be compromised and this 

should be reflected in the CMP when it is produced.

John Chamberlain

Camden Cycling Campaign

4th June 2021
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